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ISSUE: GRUMMAN-NAVY PLUME, BETHPAGE, CLEAN WATER, LONG ISLAND WATER 

The cleanup of the Grumman Navy Plume has been a top priority for me since I took office.

Today, Northrop Grumman and New York State announced a landmark agreement to contain

and clean up the plume without shifting the financial burden onto the taxpayers. I commend

the Governor, NY DEC, our local water districts, environmental groups, and my fellow

elected officials for their partnership and ongoing commitment to protecting our clean water.
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https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/kevin-thomas/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/grumman-navy-plume
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/bethpage
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/clean-water
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/long-island-water


This is truly a landmark victory for Long Islanders.

q
Read the full announcement here. 

https://www.governor.ny.gov/news/governor-cuomo-announces-agreement-advance-full-containment-navy-grumman-plume

